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How does $100 or $1000 sound? 

Lead Service Line Inventory Customer Survey Completion Incentive Drawing / 
Giveaway General rules 

The Board of Directors of Public Water Supply District No.9 (PWSD9), Cass County, at its regular meeting on 
May 26th, 2023, voted to approve an incentive drawing to its customers for their participation in completing 
the Lead Service Line Inventory Survey (LSLI Survey). 

PWSD9, Cass County will draw, at random, one lucky winner per subdistrict for a $100 credit toward their 
water bill. The District is broken into 5 separate subdistricts, therefore, there will be 5 winners.  On top of the 
five $100 credits, the District will draw for one grand prize of $1,000.00 credit. To be entered into these 
drawings, current PWSD9, Cass County customers must submit their valid, completed LSLI Customer Survey to 
our office by 08/26/2023. Surveys must have all questions answered with true and accurate responses, include 
the customer’s service id /account number and phone number (service id/account number must match 
PWSD9’s records), and be received at our office by 4:00 pm on 08/26/2023. 

Public Water Supply District No. 9 is not responsible for lost mail or late survey entries.  Only one entry per 
customer account.  Employees and Board members of PWSD9 are not eligible to enter.   

After survey entries are verified for validity, the 5 subdistrict winners will be drawn at random by a third party 
and announced in 2023 at a date to be determined.  The winners will be notified by phone and will have the 
one-time $100 (one hundred dollars) credit applied to their water account at the District. Next, we will draw 
for the grand prize of $1,000.00 credit. The winner will be drawn at random by a third party and announced in 
2023 at a date to be determined.  The winner will be notified by phone and have the one-time $1,000.00 (one 
thousand dollars) credit applied to their water account at the District.   

All credits are non-transferable and may not be exchanged for cash.   

For your convenience, the LSLI Customer Survey can be completed on the “Service Line Survey” page of our 
website at www.casscountypwsd9.com. Survey forms are also available in our office.   


